
LEGAL NOTICE 

 

Date: November 20, 2023 

 

Re: Request for quotes. – Project Manager. 

 

Notice is hereby given that The Board of Education of the Borough of Butler in the County of 

Morris, New Jersey (the “Board”) is seeking quotes from qualified project manager companies for the 

planning and supervision of referendum projects.  

 

All comments and questions concerning this request and corresponding procedures and requitements must 

be addressed in writing, via email or mail to the following: 

 

Anthony Gianforcaro 

Gianforcaro Architects, Engineers & Planners 

555 East Main Street 

Chester, New Jersey 07930 

Email: anthony@gianforcaroaep.com 

 

As a representative of: 

 

Pamela Vargas 

School Business Administrator/Board Secretary 

Butler Board of Education 

38 Bartholdi Avenue 

Butler, NJ 07405 

Email: pvargas@butlerboe.org 

 

Proposals will be received by Thursday December 7, 2023, at 2:00 p.m. Eastern Standard Time.  
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